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TRAFFIC ALERT 
 

Wentworth and Summit Ave – Laconia, NH 
 
April 22, 2024 

LACONIA - The Laconia Department of Public Works announces reclamation, water main 
and drainage installation and paving starting Tuesday April 23 thru late May on Summit 
Ave up to the bridge and on Wentworth Cove Road. 
 
A combination of one way traffic and detours will be in place on Woodvale Rd, Wentworth 
Cove Rd and Summit Rd during the workdays.  Roads will be back open each night.  Delays 
should be expected. Work is all weather dependent. Please contact the Laconia 
Department of Public Works (603) 528-6379 with any questions. Thank you for your 
patience. 
 

 

 
Detour Route (BLUE LINE), Work Zone (RED LINE) 


